
To All Faculty & Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Provost's Lecture Series in conjunction with Earthstock is please to host a talk by the 
Honorable Claudine Schneider. 
 
A former Congresswoman from Rhode Island, serving from 1980-1990, Ms. Schneider 
has focused her career on the environment and energy conservation.  She was the author 
of the first Global Warming Prevention Act, passed in 1988 and currently acts as an 
independent consultant working with the Environmental Protection Agency, the 
Department of Energy and numerous Fortune 500 companies to implement policy for the 
reduction of green gases. 
 
Ms. Schneider will give a lecture entitled: "Solutions to Climate Change" this Friday, 
April 20, 2007 at 7:30 PM in the Student Activities Center, Ballroom A.  For additional 
Earthstock activities, please visit http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/earthstock/. 
 
Please pass along this information to any students or community members you feel may 
be interested in attending. 
 
- Robert McGrath  
Provost & Executive Vice President of Academic Affairs 
 
 


